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Dear Braun Northwest, 

I am excited to see that the position of paint prep is available with 
Braun Northwest . I have read Throughout the Braun Northwest 
website and found that the work done is of the highest standard and 
said  emergency vehicles are sought after not only in Washington state 
but throughout the western United States. Work of this caliber shows 
the professionalism that this company provides and is known for. I 
have always been interested in working with vehicles whether it being 
fabrication or mechanical ever since learning such skills during high 
school where I excelled at my automotive work. Given the opportunity 
to align myself with such professionals is a goal of mine & something I 
must accomplish. That being said, the position of paint preparation at 
the entry level is an ideal choice for me. 
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